
SAPC e-Note: SAPC Virtual Intern and Tutor Feedback Workshop

Dear Pharmacist Interns, Tutors, and Responsible Pharmacists,
 
SAPC e-Note: SAPC Virtual Intern and Tutor Feedback Workshop
 
The Office of the Registrar will conduct a Portfolio of Evidence Feedback Workshop for
Pharmacist Interns and Tutors on Wednesday, 04 June 2025. The purpose of the workshop is
to share assessment experiences, guide Pharmacist Interns on how to improve the quality of
their Portfolio of Evidence entries, address interns’ questions related to the Portfolio of Evidence,
and enhance interns' eligibility to write the pre-registration examination.
 

DATE TIME VENUE LINK

Wednesday, 4 June 2025 18h00 - 21h00
MS Teams  http://bit.ly/4jxXpt6  
YouTube  https://bit.ly/3Z6WKHv  

 
Please note the following important points:

1. Pharmacist Interns and Tutors are requested to book for the workshop online via the
secure site at www.sapc.za.org. Bookings will open on Wednesday, 28 May 2025 and
close on Tuesday, 03 June 2025.

2. The workshop will be conducted via Microsoft Teams and streamed on the SAPC
YouTube channel. Links to attend the workshop are provided in the table above and can
be accessed at www.sapc.za.org/Events.  

3. Interns and tutors should log in at least ten (10) minutes before the workshop
commences.

 
Please feel free to contact the SAPC
at interns@sapc.za.org or customercare@sapc.za.org should you require assistance.
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
   
Vincent Tlala
Registrar/CEO  
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